Year One Homework Project - Term 1

Dear Families,

As you know, our topic this term is 'Time Travellers'. We will be learning about the toys children had long ago and the games they used to play.

For homework this term, we would love it if you could work with your child to find out about <u>either</u> a toy or a game from the past. Perhaps you could ask an elderly friend or relative to share their memories with you.

You might choose to make a poster together, take photos of you playing the game, record an interview or, maybe, create a mini model of your chosen toy or idea.

Whatever you choose, all we ask is that it is linked to our learning about toys in the past in some way and has a short description telling us about your project. To allow us to display your project in school, models should be kept to 'shoebox size' as far as possible.

We hope you have lots of fun and look forward to seeing your projects by Tuesday 28th September.

Thank you in advance,

Ms Green









